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This bill would provide the opportunity for municipalities to enhance safety for 

pedestrians and bicyclists. There are many roads in my city where drivers travel well 

above the posted speed, and this bill would be an insufficient but necessary step for 

improving the ability of myself and Oregonians like me to move around our 

environments without being killed by a driver. 

 

I would also encourage legislators to consider removing the requirement that law 

enforcement officers review all photographs sent in by a camera, as this is an 

unnecessary expense that will slow adoption of this tool. 


